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SEASON’S 

GREETINGS 

 

 
 
 

Neurologists at Delta Hospital  

Every Thursday, neurologist Dr. Mandeep Mann or Dr. Charles Gervais works in the Rapid 
Access Clinic at the hospital.  For referrals, please use the RAC referral form and mark as 
“Other”.  Fax referral to 604-952-7362.  Please note that this is for urgent care only.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PMH/PCH 

Thanks to members who have agreed to represent their clinic on the Division’s committee.  
The first meeting is scheduled for Monday, December 12, 6:00 to 8:00 PM in the Education 
Room, Delta Hospital.  We will keep members updated as we move forward.  

Assisted Living/Independent Living 

AL/IL are often the “residential care patients of yesteryear” and are often difficult to 
discharge from hospital due to lack of clinical supports, including primary and specialty care.  
Delta Division is launching an initiative to identify gaps in care in South Delta and potential 
solutions.  

Medical Student Placements Urgently Needed - January to March 2017 

UBC Undergraduate Department of Family Practice requires preceptors for year 1 & 2 
students.  They are keen, enthusiastic and eager to learn from your experience!  Teaching 
would take place in your family practice office and no teaching experience is required. 

Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday or Friday afternoons; Wednesday and Thursday afternoon 
placements are most needed. 

Remuneration/Accreditation: Physicians will be remunerated $90 per session for one 
learner and $110 for two. 1 Mainpro+ non-certified credit can be claimed for each hour of 
teaching. Unlimited additional Mainpro+ Certified credits can be obtained by completing 
CFPC's Linking Learning to Practice forms related to teaching or faculty development 
activities. 

Contact: Livia Piccini, Year 1 Program Assistant, fmpr.y1@ubc.ca  or Shanti Rivas, Year 2 
Program Assistant fmpr.y2@ubc.ca. Questions can be directed either to Livia and Shanti, or 
Directors Dr. Simon Moore, simon.moore@ubc.ca or Dr. Emma Galloway,  
galloway@mail.ubc.ca 

Thank you to everyone who attended the Christmas party on November 24.  It was an 
opportunity to share conversation, great food and music, and to discover who the trivia 
champs are.  (Congratulations to the “Muddling Medics”!) 

 

December PSP 

PSP Module 

Management, Session #2 
December 6 from 5 to 9 PM 
Coast Tsawwassen Inn 

Please contact Byron Salahor at Byron.Salahor@fraserhealth.ca to 
register.  Dinner is included. 
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